
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
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Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

                                                                                                                           17th June 2019  

Dear Parents and Carers 

Following all our successful residential visits this year, we are beginning to organise our trips for 

2020. We believe these trips are highly valuable because they give children a chance to try a 

variety of activities and to develop their skills of independence and organisation.  

Next year we plan to take Y3/4 children to Windmill Hill, this is an excellent activity centre in 

Hailsham, East Sussex. The accommodation is superb with en suite facilities in rooms that sleep 

5 or 6 children. The food is outstanding with plenty of fresh fruit and vegetables at all meal 

times. 

We have reserved places from Monday 4th May 2020 to Wednesday 6th May 2020. The 

activities are likely to include Low Ropes, Climbing, Orienteering and a Team Challenge course. 

All the instructors are qualified and hold First Aid qualifications. 

We realise the cost of trips can be expensive but by booking well in advance we can take 

advantage of paying the previous year’s prices. The total cost of the trip is likely to be £260.00 

each, this includes coach travel, all activities, bedding and food. We will also provide each child 

with a hoodie for the trip. This amount is based on taking 40 children. All trips are reliant on 

contributions and cannot go ahead unless payments are made. If you have any concerns with the 

cost of the trip please speak to the office or headteacher in strictest confidence. 

To secure last year’s prices we are required to pay a deposit by the end of the term to PGL and 

would like to know if children are interested in taking part. Please indicate if your child would 

like a place on this trip. We will need a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 which must be in 

school by Friday 5th July. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 

Windmill Hill 2020 

My child ……………………………………………………………………………… class………………… would like a place on the 

Windmill  Hill trip in May 2020. I agree to pay a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 by 5th July. 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

Please return to the office by Friday 5th July 

 

mailto:office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk


Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                            

      

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk


Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

